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 To: Marc Allred
 Subject: [EXTERNAL] Parkview church of God Sign, Project Number: 1017022
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suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in 
Outlook to notify Information Systems. 
Hi, we had spoken earlier on the phone about our community outreach and I will summarize as 
follows.   

On 6-14-23 we went door to door in our neighborhood to all the properties within a 500 foot 
radius 
passing out fliers. They invited everyone to a community meeting at the church set for 6-21-23 
at 
6:00pm. If anyone was at home we spoke with them directly and if not a flier was placed in 
mailboxes if 
one was available and attached to the front door if not. Everyone we spoke with was in favor of
the 
church's rezoning efforts. The main question was, what was the reason for the rezoning and we 
informed them it was for the installation of a lighted sign. We invited our local council 
person, Mrs. 
Scippio, to our community meeting as well.

If any additional information is needed please let me know.

Thanks, Micah


